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Attention: News Editors                                           February 4, 2025 

 

 

 

 

ELECTRICAL ISSUE AFFECTING OPERATION AT  

NIAGARA TREATMENT PLANT, ST JAMES 

 

Customers in Niagara, Elderslie and surrounding areas, are advised that the disruption 

in their water supply is due to an electrical issue at the Niagara Treatment Plant. 

Every effort is being made to resolve the issue and restore water supply in the shortest 

possible time. 

 

Affected areas in St James include Niagara, Johnson. 

 

Affected areas in St Elizabeth include Elderslie, Accompong and Joint Wood. 

 

The NWC regrets any inconvenience caused and craves the patience and 

understanding of its valued customers. 
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